

Executive Principal: Mrs C Barrington **Head of Academy:** Miss K Langley

Southbrook, Corby, Northamptonshire NN18 9BE

Telephone: 01536 742677

Email: admin@kingswoodprimaryacademy.org Website: www.kingswoodprimaryacademy.org

🥣 @kingswoodpri



Kingswood Primary Academy

4th March 2024

Dear Parent and Carers,

Donate if you can Take if you need

We all feel the effects of the current financial crisis in one way or other at the moment. We have seen the numbers of people using Foodbanks and other sources of support increase. We recognise that lots of people are in need of a little bit of help towards feeding their children. We have therefore started to make a trolley that will be in the main Reception area with a few basics for those in difficult times. Our trolley will be a 'Donate if you can, Take if you need' and we would appreciate anyone who can support us in anyway to keep it stocked. Please take any donations to the school office or through your child's class teacher.

If you feel able to contribute, we will be taking donations including:

- Non-perishable goods e.g. cereal, pasta, tinned food
- Essential toiletries e.g. shampoo, toothpaste, soap
- Baby essentials eg nappies

For anyone who feels that they are at crisis point and need support from the Food Bank please contact our Family Support Worker Louise on:

Itaylor@kingswoodprimaryacademy.org

This email account will only be accessible by Louise and we want you to know that any messages will be treated in strictest confidence.

Thank you in advance for your support.

Your Sincerely,

Miss Langley

Head of Academy

Part of the Greenwood Dale Foundation Trust Group of Academies

